
 

 

Exmoor home learning  

Friday 17th March 2023 

This week the children have been creating a story called Cinderella of the snow 

based on our learning from the book the Cinderella of the Nile. In maths, we 

have been learning all about roman numerals and using them in different 

contexts. Finally, in science we have been testing the friction of different 

materials and we have combined all our forces learning to design our own 

formula one car.  

 

Times tables 

Keep practicing your times tables on times table rock stars so that you are 

ready when we start having competitions between classes!    

Reading  

We expect you to read 5 times a week – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression), or talk to your adult about 

what you have read.  Remember to record your reading in the back of your 

home learning book. 

Topic 

Using the events below, create a timeline in chronological order. (You could 

draw the pictures below).   Find out about each picture and write a short 

sentence about it on your timeline underneath the picture.  DK findout is a 

great website for this activity. 

 


